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26th October, 1945.
Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your memorandum of the
17th October respecting the motorship "EMPIRE DIPLOMAT"

and shall be glad if you will advise me as soon &8s
the work of demolition is commenced.

Yours faithfully,

B moy 56200000
The Surveyors, :

o Ts-ormoE. ~ Lloyd's Register
| Foundation

W289- oo 4Y



